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Gold Coast Stock Sport Club  

- Home of the Austrian Australian Club – 

Phone 5534 7099 – mailto: gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com - www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com  
By Sylvia Amerstorfer 

Dear members and guests! 

As the Omicron variant is spreading through the community like wild fire, the resulting 
threat to you, our members and guests as well as a shortage of staff left us no choice as 

to close down our clubhouse for the time being and to  

cancel our  

Australia Day Luncheon this coming Sunday.  

We will inform you as soon as  we are back! 

----------- 

It’s only been 3 weeks but Christmas is just a faint memory already with all what’s going 
on in the world at the moment.  

Nevertheless, as our Carols by Candlelight has been such a wonderful event and our 
members have spent much time and enthusiasm to practice their great uplifting acts, I 

think we all agree that they deserve a BIG THANK YOU from us.  

A special THANK YOU goes to our beloved NEV (alias FRITZ) who accompanied and 
supported every single act including the choir with his accordion.  

Thank you to all the members of our choir the SINGKREIS. They did a fabulous job getting 
us into the Christmas spirit with their cheerful and happy Christmas songs at the 

beginning and the end of the evening.   

Haven’t the Elanora Bell Ringers been wonderful, ringing in Christmas with their amazing 
bell ringing skills followed by Jenny’s “students”, cheering us all up! 

In short, it has been an emotional and uplifting evening! 

2022 didn’t start off well but I hope we can welcome you at the clubhouse again soon. 

Take care and stay safe! 
 

Now enjoy the long promised action photos from our  
President’s Cup on the 27/11/2021 and our  

Carols by Candleligt on the 18/12/2021! 
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Before I say goodbye, mark Sunday, the  

06th February 2021 in your calendar for our 

Country Festival 

with the 

SANDFIRE BAND 
 

   

 

 

 

 

See you then (hopefully), dressed in your best Country outfit! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer   
Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.  

- Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 
 

BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL: 

 just reply to this newsletter with all your details or use our club email: 

gcstocksportclub@gmail.com 

 Or leave a message on 5534 7099 (leave your name and number of people 

you are booking for, phone number and your meal choice please)!  

 

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  
Visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/     

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 
 

Want to download a former newsletter?  Here is how to do it:  

Go to https://rdu.powweb.com/aaa 

 - click on “clubs” – click on “Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD”  

and finally click on “Newsletter #”..” (12-145) 

 

 

Our Stock Sport Playing times are: 

Tuesday 1pm to 5pm - Saturday 8.30am to 12pm – 

If you want to give it a try, just visit us on any of these days  

or ask one of our volunteers at the luncheons! 
If you don’t want to receive our Newsletter anymore – please let us know  

and I will remove your address from our mailing list.  
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